
 

 

The King’s School 

Mill Hill Lane 

 Pontefract  

West Yorkshire 

WF8 4JF 

T: 01977 601701 

W: kings.patrust.org.uk 

E: admin@kings.patrust.org.uk 

The King’s High School is part of Pontefract Academies Trust visit www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk for more information. 

Registered Office: Pontefract Academies Trust, The Barracks Business Centre, Wakefield Road, Pontefract, WF8 4HH Registered in England No 08445158 

 
 

 
23 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 8 Mid Year Report 
  
Please log in to your My Child At School (MCAS) account to view your child’s mid year report. To access 
it please view the reports tab.  
 
Teachers have used key marked piece assessments as well as classwork and homework to report on 
your child’s attainment and progress. We look forward to discussing your child’s progress in school 
and their report at parents evening later this week.  
 
An explanation of the report is set out below: 
 
The Report Breakdown: 

• The Attitude to Learning (ATL) scores indicate your child’s overall ATL in each subject area and 
ranges from a “1” (Exemplary) to a “4” (Often fails to meet expectations). 

• Target indicates the band we would expect your child to be working at throughout the year. This 
target is based on their performance from Key Stage 2.   

• Progress is colour coded and indicates how much progress your child has made in comparison to 
their target. 

•  “Yes” will appear in the homework column if there is an issue with completing homework to a 
suitable standard or if it is not completed on time. 

 
Excellent attendance is key to good progress and attainment. In light of this, your child’s current 
attendance is included within the report.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or require any support regarding 
your child’s progress in school, please do not hesitate to contact the school via email: 
admin@kings.patrust.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss P Langston 
Deputy Headteacher  
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